
The Ambassador of the UJnited States of America to Canada to the
Secretary of State for External Affairs

No. 255 U3nited States Emnbassy,
OTTrAwA, June 13, 19'

SIR:

I have the honor to refer to your Note No. D-155 of June 13, 1955, agreeli
that the construction and operation of certain additional radar stations in t
Newfoundland-Labrador area shall be the responsibility of the United Stat
Government, subjeet to the conditions contalned in the annex attached
your Note.

The ternis set forth in the annex are acceptable to my Government, whi
concurs in your proposai that Your Note and this reply shall constitute
agreement effective on the date of this Note.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of niy highest consideration.

R. DOUGLAS STUART

The Honorable
Lest er B. PearsoD.

Secretary of State for External Affairs,
Ottawa.


